
 

For children’s Mental Health week 2023, we will be discussing the connections we have in 

our lives. We will learn about identifying connections that have a positive impact on our 

mental health. We will encourage the children to express their feelings, their thoughts 

and their ideas to themselves to those around them.   

On Thursday 9th February, 


